
 

Maths 

In Maths we will be focusing on our 

number recognition from 0 - 10.  We 

will be looking at the composition of 

numbers to 10, and focusing on 6,7, 8 

and 9 We will also be looking at one 

more and one less with these numbers. 

We will also be practising how we form 

these numbers. In the later part of the 

term we will being to look at the 

composition of 10 and how we 

represent these numbers. 

Communication, Language & 

Literacy 

We will continue to follow our Talk 

for Writing scheme, this terms focus 

will be ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. We 

will look at retelling the story, 

innovating the story and writing our 

own stories. 

We will continue to develop our 

new Phonics programme 

‘Soundswrite’ and will be practice 

phonics on a daily basis. 

We will have a big focus on writing 

simple sentence this term. 

WHAT ARE WE 

LEARNING? 

Term 3: Respect and 
Kindness  

Physical Development 

Within the classroom we will 

continue to work on our fine motor 

skills.  We will especially be looking 

at our pencil control and how we 

form our letters and our numbers. 

We will continue to use the outdoor 

equipment to develop our gross 

motor skills and in PE we will be 

practising our balancing skills. 

Expressive Arts and Design 

The children will be experimenting with 

different resources and materials this term, 

both adult led and child initiated.  We will 

look at observational drawings, working 

with different media such as Mod rock, 

clay and different malleable materials 

In Music we will be following our 

‘Charanga’ scheme and following the 

‘Our World’ 

There will also be lots of opportunities 

within the classroom to act out different 

rhymes and songs. 

Personal Social and Emotional Development  

We will be looking at Dental Hygiene this 

term, we will be talking about how we look 

after our teeth and what keeps our teeth 

healthy. 

We will also focus on how we are different 

and unique and how we respect each 

other and their differences. 

We will also continue to focus on our school 

rules and how we are kind and respectful to 

one another.  

Understanding of the World 

In Geography we will be looking at 

‘Around the World’ and following the 

travels of Barnaby Bear around the 

world, looking at the different cultures 

he visits, the climate and the food! 

In Science we will be observing 

‘Seasonal Changes’, we will look at 

the growth of different plants and 

observe and record the changes in 

the weather. 

In Term 4 we will look at the topic of 

‘Identifying animals’, looking at the 

different classifications of animals and 

their habitats.  We will also look at 

different types of communication in 

our history topic: ‘Communication 

Then and Now’. 


